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March 19, 2024 
 
 
 
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Durham School Services L.P. 
Commission Staff’s Recommendation to Withdraw Notice of Intent to Cancel  
Docket 191044 
 
Dear Mr. Killip: 
 
On January 23, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
served a Notice of Intent to Cancel Certification as a Charter and Excursion Carrier to Durham 
School Services L.P. (Durham) under Docket 191044 for violations of WAC 480-30-071 and WAC 
480-30-076, and Durham was given 30 days from the date of the notice to either come into 
compliance or request a hearing. 
 
The Commission did not receive a hearing request from Durham, and the company did not 
come into compliance within 30 days of the date of the notice. A cancellation order, however, 
was never issued, and the company proceeded to operate under an active permit.  
 
On March 15, 2024, Durham came into compliance to avoid cancellation of their certification. 
Staff, therefore, recommends the Commission withdraw the Notice of Intent to Cancel, given 
the circumstances. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Esther Neal, Regulatory Analyst 2, Administrative 
Services, at (360) 664-1157, or by email at annualreporting@utc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Esther Neal 
Regulatory Analyst 2, Administrative Services 
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